
 

Dates for this term…  

Wednesday 24th  May 

Fox Class Special Lunch 

 

Friday 26th May 

Elmer Day for Nursery 

 

Break up for Half Term  

 

Thursday 8th June  

Wear Yellow for Cystic Fibrosis  

 

Friday 9th June  

Adventure Run Challenge 

 

Friday 16th June 

Sports Day  

On Thursday all staff and children wore green to raise awareness for Mental 
Health. 

A letter has been sent home and emailed this week regarding next year’s residen-
tial trips, this includes an exciting trip to Disneyland Paris in June 2024 for      
current Years 3, 4 and 5. Places are limited and will go live on Monday 22nd May 
at 1pm.  

Thank you to Parents and Carers that have attended our special lunches so far. 
Fox Class’s lunch will take place next Wednesday.  

We still have a few spaces left on some of our After School Clubs, 
phone the Key Stage 2 office to enquire.  

Next week we break up for half term on Friday.  
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Friday 19th May 2023 

Residential Visits  

The following residentials will take place for 
next year’s Y2,4 and 6  

 

Tattenhall  

Art workshops and ice cream farm 

Year 2  

25th-26th September 2023 

 

Llandudno  

Seaside, Zoo, Gold mining  

Year 4 

18th-19th April 2024 

 

London  

Sight seeing and Theatre 

Year 6 

6th-8th March 2024 



Congratulations to this 

week’s attendance winners!  

Hedgehog Class  

Hedgehog Class have had 100%      

attendance this week! They have 

been awarded 15 minutes of extra 

outdoor play. 

School Lunches  

School lunch menus can be 

found via our website. Next 

week will be Week 2. 

As the weather is warming up, please ensure all children 
bring a  labelled clear water bottle to school and that all 

items of clothing are labelled. 

When children complete one reading 

worm they get to choose a book to take 

home from our vending machine! 

Once they complete two reading worms, 

children get to choose a reading buddy 

from our huge selection! 







Please come along to our 

Baby & Toddler Groups. We 

look forward to seeing you 

and your little ones! 


